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Livingston Township Minutes February 25, 2013 

 
The regular meeting of the Livingston Township Board was called to order at 6:30 P.M. 

on February 25, 2013, with the Pledge of Allegiance. Present at the meeting, which was 

conducted by open meetings Act #267, was Mench, Prusakiewicz, Carlson, and Dipzinski 

and Brecheisen. Four visitors were present.  It was moved by Mench and supported by 

Dipzinski to accept the consent agenda, minutes as amended and pay bills in the amount 

of $12,284.87.  Tom Deans was at the meeting to speak about the Poquette Road project.  

The next regular meeting will be March 18, 2013 at 6:30 p.m.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elizabeth Mench 

Livingston Township Clerk 


